
ADAMSVILLE	CITY	COMMISSION	
SPECIAL	CALLED	MEETING		

JULY	28,	2016	
	

The	City	of	Adamsville	Commission	held	a	 “Special	Called	Meeting”	on	Thursday	 July	28,	2016	at	
5:00	 p.m.	 The	 meeting	 was	 called	 for	 review	 and	 possibly	 approval	 on	 street	 paving	 contract	
submitted	by	Arrow	Paving.	Mayor	Leckner	called	the	meeting	to	order	with	the	following	present:	
Commissioner	Matt	Wood,	Commissioner	Lee	Winters	and	Commissioner	Jackie	Hamm.	Vice	Mayor	
was	absent.		
	
Commissioner	 Hamm	 presented	 everyone	 with	 new	 cost	 on	 Evans	 Drive	 to	 be	 paved	 entirely	
instead	of	patching.		This	is	a	savings	for	the	City	of	Adamsville	of	$19,569.00.	The	total	price	for	all	
the	proposed	patching	and	paving	Evans	Drive	completely	is	$65,122.00.	
	
Mayor	Leckner	made	 a	motion	 to	 approve	 the	 bid	 and	 award	 to	Arrow	Paving	with	Evans	Drive	
being	completely	paved.	Commissioner	Winters	made	a	second.	Roll	Call:	Wood,	yes;	Leckner,	yes;	
Hamm,	yes;	Winters,	yes.	Motion	passed.	
	
Mayor	Leckner	made	the	motion	to	adjourn	and	Commissioner	Winters	second.	All	Ayes.	
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